
 

PO Box 157, Edenhope VIC 3318 
E-mail: edenhope@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Priest: Father John Corrigan 
Tel: 03 5581 1044  or  Mob: 0422 342 499 

E-mail: john.corrigan@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Child Safety Officer: John Donegan 
Tel: 03 5581 1933 

SUNDAY LITURGIES 
 First Sunday: 9am Mass 
 Second Sunday: 10:30 Lay-led Assembly 
 Third Sunday: 11am Mass 
 Fourth Sunday: 5pm Mass 
 Fifth Sunday: 10am Ecumenical Service 

View the whole area schedule at bit.do/mass-times 

Please pray for those whose anniversaries occur at 
this time: William Huntly, Frank McCarthy, Betty 
Sagasser, Jan Szeremenda, Bonnie Clark, Reginald 
Thomas, Sophie Caldow, Heather Carter, Gerard 
Oliver.  

Collections: 
 Sunday 24th June 

 Presbytery $248.00 
 Planned Giving $0.00 
 For Total (Financial Year) $11,988.00 

THIS WEEK: Sunday 1st July, 9am Mass 
THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Leader:  
Reader: M. Butler 
Psalm/Intercession: K. Neall 
Gifts: Neall children 
Communion: C. Heenan 
Cleaning: M. Rowe, K. Neall 
Linen: C. McCann 
Lawns: D. McCann 
Collection: A. Mahoney, R. Burgess 

NEXT WEEK: Sunday 8th July, 10:30am Lay-Led 
FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Leader: C. McCann 
Reader: M. Payne 
Psalm/Intercession: G. Clarke 
Gifts:  
Communion: P. Clarke 
Cleaning: M. Rowe, K. Neall 
Linen: C. McCann 
Lawns: D. McCann 
Collection: A. Mahoney, R. Burgess 

 NEWS FROM ST MALACHY’S SCHOOL 

Holidays! J 

 

THURSDAY 5th JULY 

 5pm Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 5:30 Rosary; Confession available 
 5:55 Solemn Benediction 
 6pm Mass 

REDEMPTORIST VISITORS: On Sunday 15th July, some 
Redemptorist visitors will join us at the 11am Mass 
and speak about the 2020 Plenary Council. A light 
lunch of soup and bread rolls will follow. 

THE CURRENT SACRIFICIAL GIVING PROGRAM ended 
on 30th June 2018. Thank you to all those who 
participated. While consolidation of the parishes in 
our region progresses, we don’t know when the new 
parish will commence. Contributors are asked to 
maintain their current weekly/monthly/half yearly 
giving patterns, at least for the rest of the year. When 
the new parish begins we will join a new Stewardship 
Program, either later in 2018 or early in 2019. 

ANNUAL COLLECTION FOR THE POPE NEXT 
WEEKEND: “I am aware of the many demands 
throughout the year by way of appeals for financial 
support. However, this Appeal does require special 
collection. Through this collection we have the 
opportunity to support the Pope’s pastoral care for 
people around the world. I commend the 2018 Appeal 
to you.” – Bishop Paul Bird CSsR. 

THE NATIONAL REDRESS SCHEME: “The Federal 
Government’s redress scheme commences 1 July 
2018.  The Catholic Diocese of Ballarat has committed 
to participate in the scheme as another avenue of 
support for people who have experienced institutional 
child sexual abuse.  People wishing to find out more 
and/or pursue support under the redress scheme can 
visit the Department of Social Services 
website: www.dss.gov.au/redress or call the National 
Redress Information Line on 1800 146 713.  I would 
like to confirm that any payments by our Diocese 
under the redress scheme will be paid from Diocesan 
resources, and not from the resources of 
parishes.  Parish funds and assets belong to the local 
parish communities.  They are a valuable resource for 
local communities and assist in fulfilling the mission of 
the Church at a local level.” – Andrew Jirik, Diocesan 
Business Manager. 

 


